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Dear Cape Fear Electrical Contractors Assoc.,

Congratulations! It gives me great pleasure to announce that Cape Fear
Electrical Contractors Assoc. was nominated and selected by its peers to
receive a special award at the annual apprenticeship conference scheduled for
March 15-16 in Wilmington.  Nominations were submitted statewide and were
based on excellence in the field of apprenticeship.

We are pleased to announce that Cape Fear Electrical Contractors Assoc. is the
recipient of the 2022 Outstanding Apprenticeship Partner Award.
Congratulations again on this outstanding accomplishment. Award recipients
will be recognized at an awards banquet on Tuesday, March 15, at 11:30 a.m. at
the Hotel Ballast.

Award winners and one guest are invited to attend the lunch and the ceremony
at no cost. Please make plans to join us as we celebrate your success!  Please go
to the following link and select the “Award Winner” option to register:
https://www.apprenticeshipnc.com/events/apprenticeshipnc-annual-confere
nce.

Thank you again for your commitment to excellence and for representing the
best practices of the apprenticeship model in North Carolina. The team at
ApprenticeshipNC and I look forward to seeing you in Wilmington.

Sincerely,

Director
ApprenticeshipNC
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